

University Park Community Council General Meeting Wednesday, February 3rd 2016

2300 S. St. Paul Street @ University Park Elementary

Minutes of the General Meeting

6:30 – 7pm Social Hour & Refreshments Hosted By Phyllis Ward. Thank you, Phyllis! 7:00-8:15p General Meeting

The meeting was opened at 7pm by Traci Samaras, there were 35 Attendees

Tony Hurd discussed updates to Harvard Gulch Trail

Walk Denver representative, Jill Locantore, presented information regarding the state of Denver's sidewalk system and Walk Denver's goals. They are asking for volunteers to collect data on neighborhood sidewalks. Please visit walkdenver.org for more information

RTD representative, Jeff Walker discussed changes to RTD- new train lines and Rapid Transit line. Also there is a new fare structure to be implemented.

Councilman Paul Kashmann gave updates on local issues and planning initiatives for the City of Denver. Some of these issues include Short Term Rentals, the homelessness situation, DU Strategic Plan and retail Marijuana licenses.

The meeting adjourned at 8:20pm